Dear Parents and Families: FEBRUARY BOOK FAIR!!!

The Scholastic book fair is back again! It will be held during your child's designated library times the week of FEB. 4-8. Flyers will be coming home the week before with your children with details attached.

Volunteers are needed to make each library time successful! WE CAN'T DO IT WITHOUT YOU! You must have current clearances in the office, be a PTO member and be signed up with me to attend. Please return the bottom portion to school by Jan. 30th. Remember this gives you an opportunity to shop WITH your children. You are expected to help all classes shop in your time slot.

Helpful hints: If you shop WITH your kiddos, you can use a credit card and have say in what they purchase. If you want your children to buy ONLY books, mark that on your envelope. Remember to include tax in your planned purchases.

If you have any questions, feel free to contact me! Melissa Conte at <u>missconte@windstream.net</u> or 724-516-6507.

Name:_____ telephone:_____ email: 9:30-10 Mon.: _____ Novosel 1020-11:25 1st grade (Shaffer, McClintock, Thomas) 3rd grade (Mickey, Nese, Suman) 1:30-3:20 Wed: _____ Patula AM 11:10-11:40 Patula PM and 2nd grade (Donnelly, 1-3:20 Babik, Konopka) Thurs:_____ 10:15-10:45 Skoretz AM Skoretz PM and 5th grade (Miklos, 1:05-3:20 McClintock, and Bastian) Fri.: _____ 1:40-3:20 4th grade (Freas, Stagno, McDonald) (If you can, plan to stay just a bit longer to tear down. THANKS!)